
NCSD and NCS Meal Services 

The Norwalk City School District and Norwalk Catholic School will begin providing daily breakfast and lunch 

service Tuesday, March 17th. Meals will be provided in “go-bags” and will be available Monday-Friday at 

these times and locations (students from either district may use either location):  

Norwalk Middle School (64 Christie Avenue)    10:30-11:30am  

St. Paul Convocation Center ( 93 East Main St.)    12:00-1:00pm 

If picking up meals at 

Norwalk Middle School, 

please follow the normal 

traffic pattern. Patrons 

are asked to stay in their 

cars and pull along the 

curb outside the cafeteria 

doors. Meals will be    

delivered to vehicles.  

If picking up at the St. 

Paul Convocation Center, 

please   use Main Street 

to turn onto Wooster St. 

To avoid traffic            

congestion, please do not 

use Monroe. Please stay 

in your vehicle. Meals will 

be delivered to vehicles.  

 


